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Ottawa 26th. July 18—

Dear Sir,

Referning to

No. 6079. of your Department

kindly tell me how the

matter, now stands.

I am anxious that

my original proposition

should be carried out if

possible.

Yours feithfully

Charles H. Tupper

Lt. Vankoughnet Esqr

Deputy Superintendent General

Iudian affarr

vers. (RGr. 10, volume 7761, Bile 27058)
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